
East Bellefonte Avenue Traffic Calming Project 

Between Dewitt Avenue and Route 1—300, 400, & 500 Blocks 

Project Plans 

More information can be found at www.alexandriava.gov/77924.   

Background 

As part of the Bellefonte Avenue traffic calming 
project that was initiated by requests and a 
petition from the residents, the City of 
Alexandria will be installing speed cushions 
along Bellefonte Street between Dewitt Ave. 
and Route 1. Excessive speeding, where the 
85th percentile speed was 5mph over the speed 
limit, was documented by the City on these 
blocks, and the street met the eligible criteria 
for speed cushions.  
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Location of Speed Cushions 

Three speed cushions will be installed on 
Bellefonte Street between Dewitt Avenue and 
Route 1. 
 No parking will be removed due to the 

installation of speed cushion 
 Speed cushions will not obstruct driveways 
 Pending weather conditions, installation will 

likely take place in  Spring 2017 
 Speed , crash, and volume data to be collected 

and evaluated post-construction 

Contact Information 

Please contact Ray Hayhurst, Complete Streets, 

Coordinator, at 

raymond.hayhurst@alexandriava.gov or 703-

746-4160, if you have any questions or 

concerns. 

More information about the City’s Traffic 

Calming and Speed Cushion Program can be 

found here: www.alexandriava.gov/77924 
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